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Data Protection 

Your Personal Data is important, to you and to us 

 

The General Data Protection Regulation [GDPR], came into effect in May 2018. 

 
As a result of this new legislation, we at AcePayMe - EPS have invested more 
resources to significantly enhance our IT and personal data security, in that: 

 
ALL emails containing personal data, will now be sent using a SecureMail encryption service. 

 
The next time you receive an email from us which contains personal data, you 
will receive a notification that you have a SecureMail from us, which will look similar to 
this: 

 
 

 
 

 
You will then have to click on the link “AcePayMe – EPS” to retrieve the SecureMail. 

 
Do not at this point click the link https://secure.acepayme.com. 

 

The first time you receive a SecureMail from us, you will need to set up a passphrase 
[“Password”] for your account. 

 
Your account will then be established for future use: the log-in details will be your email 
address, and your password. You will log-in at https://secure.acepayme.com. 

https://secure.acepayme.com/
https://secure.acepayme.com/
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Set your Passphrase [Password] and then click “Log-in and get my SecureMails”: 

 

 
Select your SecureMail to view it, download any attachments, or reply to us: 
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Un-encrypted e-mail is open to hacking, and the theft of personal data; beware of un-

encrypted e- mail! 

We invest, to protect you. We dedicate our service to keeping your personal data secure. 

If you have any feedback on this News Release, please contact Mark, at 

documan@acepayme.com. Many thanks, 

 

The Team at AcePayMe – EPS. 

mailto:documan@acepayme.com

